
 

 

 

December 20, 2012     
Ontario Energy Board P.O.  
Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary   
Regarding: Reply Submission to EB-2012-0134 2013 IRM Rate Application 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,   
 
Hydro Hawkesbury confirms receipt of Board Staff’ Submission issued December 20, 

2012 and confirms that it has no issues with Board Staff’s comments and therefore 

accepts Board Staff’s views on this matter.  

 

Hydro Hawkesbury would like to commend the Board for its efficiency in processing this 

application and also thank Board Staff for their assistance in rectifying the small 

discrepancies in the data entered in the application models.  

 

We would be pleased to provide any further information or details that you may require 

relative to this application.   

 

Yours truly,      

 

 

Michel Poulin 
 
General Manager 
Hydro Hawkesbury Inc. 
850 Tupper St. 
Hawkesbury, ON 
K6A 3S7 
Tel: 613-632-6689 


